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Thursday, January 25
7:30 P.M. Special Society Meeting. Hear and discuss a report from our business 
manager about funding and building the school addition. On Thursday, 
February 1, we will have another meeting and vote if we are ready to.
Saturday, January 27
8:30-11:00 A.M. Work Party at the church and school

7:00 P.M. Social life, if you want. Word Play at Gray Glenn’s. See below.

Sunday, January 28
10:00 A.M. Family Service. Usher/Setup: Mike Heiter
Tuesday, January 30
9:30 A.M. Doctrinal Class: The Lord’s Prayer. In the library
Wednesday, January 31
7:30-9:00 P.M. Ballroom Dancing Class. High school/college age.                     
Society Room. Cade and Caelwen, Instructors.  After this session, this class will 
move to Tuesday nights.
Coming Up:
Thursday, February 1
7:30 P.M. Society Meeting – To vote on the school extension, if ready to vote
Fri. & Sat., Feb. 2 & 3
Kempton Fools Guild Presents Cheaper by the Dozen. At KCC. Friday at 7:00 P.M. 
and 
Saturday at 2:00 P.M. No charge, but donations at the door are welcome.
Sunday, February 4
10:00 A.M. Sunday School Service. Usher/Setup: Roger Schrock. Sunday School 
Teachers: Nursery / Tabitha & Shannah; 4 years-K / Sheila & Wyatt; 1st-6th girls / 
Gray & Ann; 1st- 3rd boys / John Cole; 4th-6th boys / Cade; 7th-8th girls and boys / ?
The FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER will be sent out on Thursday, February 1.
Please submit any notices for it by Tuesday, January 30.  Thanks.

Warm Congratulations: Brandon and Char are happy to announce the engagement of Liza to Calvin Heinrichs, son of Brad and Cathy. 
We Offer Such a Warm Welcome to Estella Charlotte Zimmerman, who was born to her parents, Rob and Eloné, on Sunday, January 21. “Little Lamb who made thee?...Little Lamb I'll tell thee, He is called by thy name, For He calls himself a Lamb…Little Lamb God bless thee.” (William Blake)
To Take a Meal to Rob and Eloné (as Estella starts to settle in with her three big brothers), you can go to www.takethemameal.com and sign up. Last name: Zimmerman.  Password: Heilman.  (You are also welcome to call Kit Cooper to sign up.) We’d like to supply the Zimmermans with suppers for two weeks starting on Monday, January 29.  

KNCS Had a Winner on Tuesday!  5th grader Pearse Judson won the Geography Bee. Congrats, Pearse!
Care Package Items are due at KNCS by Thursday, February 8, but there’s an extension for baked goods. We’ve been discouraging these of late because they get destroyed in the mail.  But this year nine of our thirteen boxes will be hand-carried to Bryn Athyn (at dawn on Monday, February 12), so you can bake away for those packages if you’d like to and bring your results to church on Sunday the 11th, when they can be slipped into the boxes (which are being assembled by students on Friday the 9th). Again, five young women and eight young men. Thanks for your support!
Free Childhood Immunizations are available for the uninsured and under-insured. If interested, you can contact me for the info that was given to us by the school nurse to share with parents.  Carla
A Bargain Until February 26! NOW is the time to reserve your copy of the KNCS Yearbook, 2017/2018! This year’s book features another original cover—by our very own talented graduating senior, Rebekah King – and is full of photos of all the wonderful faces that make the Kempton New Church School what it is. Pre-publication price is $13/copy, payable by check (to KNC) or cash by Monday, February 26. This will reserve your copy at substantial savings! After that the cost will be $22. Order forms can be found at the Secretary’s Desk, probably after church somewhere, and in the school children’s back packs. (One is also attached here.) Get this one done. Thanks – Judy, for the Yearbook (Contact Leona Fritch with any questions - 570-449-8221.)
Ballroom-Dancing Nights Switch: After next week’s session on Wednesday the 31st, the classes will move to Tuesdays. First of these will be February 6.  
New Phone Numbers for These Coles: John’s is 484-507-3471. Alexandra’s is 484-507-3927.
More Theater! The Talisman Players cordially invite all of you to our family-friendly show, Pinocchio (featuring three of our own – Charlotte and Benjamin Storch and Grace Evans!). February 9, 10, 11, and 17 at Trinity Lutheran Church in Kutztown, and Sunday, February 18, at Kutztown University, before which we are offering a brunch at 11:30 A.M.  (Just enough time to go to church and then meet us for good food and a show!)  See the attached flyer for more details. Tickets can be purchased by calling 347-728-4459 or going online at www.talismanplayers.com. I hope to see you there supporting our community theatre. Thanks! – Christine Storch
Eggs for sale:  The foxes haven’t beat us yet (this year), so we have extra eggs to sell until our supply dwindles again. $4/dozen.  I can bring them to school pick-up, or you can text/call and stop by if you are passing through. My text # is 484-266-9612; home is 6415.  Caelwen Cole

Hi Everyone! If you ordered a delicious Boy Scout sandwich from me, please take note that the money is due on Sunday, January 28. Best would be at church. Thanks for supporting me, Kempton! – Laif Judson

Girl Scout Goodies: Hello! This Sunday (the 28th) I will be delivering last week’s cookie orders, as well as taking new ones, which I will deliver the following week (February 4th). Thank you for helping me reach my goal of 100 boxes. Again, among the eight varieties are Caramel Delights, Thin Mints, and Shortbread. $4 a box. You can call my home phone (4021) or email my mom at jenkuhl99@yahoo.com if you are interested or have questions. Thanks, Shannah McQueen

House for Sale: $69,900.00. 3 bedrooms/2 baths. In Highland Estates, 17 minutes from the church. Call Joan Tuccio (267-374-2688) or Norma (610-285-6311).
Kempton Community Center Dates-to-Save:  1. Spring Sale, Saturday, March 17.  2. Kempton Fair, Thursday-Saturday, June 14-16. 

Repeat Notices: 
Word Play: We had such a good time at the poetry reading on New Year’s Eve that we are meeting at Gray Glenn’s again on Saturday, January 27, at 7:00 P.M. to play with words. Please join us if that’s your idea of fun. Potluck snacks welcome.
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